
Dear Sapphire families,  

 

What a great first week to our half term!  

 

Last week, the children decided that they would like to make tree toppers for the Made in 

St Day Christmas Fair, which will take place on the 3rd December this year. This week, we 

will begin the design process in our sketchbooks and make decisions about our final piece to 

make our product appeal to as many people as possible. As part of the research stage of the 

design technology process, we will be sending out questionnaires to you all this week that the 

children have helped design. Please take a couple of minutes to complete this and return it to 

school, if there are multiple people in your household you can tally each person's choices to 

help us gather as much feedback as possible. The information we collect will inform our 

choices and help us make the most appealing outcomes and hopefully raise a significant 

amount of money for the school. 

 

 

PE will take place on Wednesday this week and every week up until Christmas. Please send 

your child to school in their PE kit on this day. 

 

Homework club begins this week, Monday 6th November until 4pm. If you returned a slip to 

join homework club then your child has been accepted. There are a handful of places still 

available, if you feel that your child would benefit from attending homework club then please 

let me know, especially if you have had any difficulty accessing Doodle learning at home as 

the children will be able to use school computers to complete their homework in this time.  

 

 

Reminder: Please ensure your child has a winter coat in school each day.  

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Clark 
  
 


